
 
  
 
 

 

2022 Municipal Election 
Joint Compliance Audit Committee Members 

 
The municipalities of Stormont, Dundas and Glengarry are seeking interested applicants for 
appointment to a Joint Compliance Audit Committee for the 2022-2025 Council term. The Committee 
will serve all 6 municipalities in SDG. 
 
The Joint Compliance Audit Committee addresses applications requesting an audit of a candidate or 
registered third-party advertiser’s election campaign finances for the 2022 municipal election. This 
authority includes, but is not limited to, the following: 
 

o Review applications and grant or reject audit requests 
o Where an audit is granted, appoint an auditor, and review the audit report 
o Where indicated, decide whether legal proceeding shall be commenced 
o Determining whether to recover the costs of conducting the compliance audit from the 

applicant if the auditor’s report indicates there were no apparent contraventions and if there 
were no reasonable grounds for the application 

The Joint Compliance Audit Committee will consist of members appointed by each Council. Committee 
members must have the ability to understand and apply the election campaign finance provisions of the 
Municipal Elections Act and should be considered impartial with respect to their ability to fulfill their 
responsibilities. 

Members of the public interested in serving on this Committee are asked to submit an application form 
and cover letter marked “Confidential” no later than Monday, April 18, 2022 at 4:00 pm to the individual 
listed below. Your local township office will also accept applications. Applications are available upon 
request or can be found on the websites of all municipalities in SDG. 
 
Kelli Campeau, GM Corporate Services/Clerk 
Corporation of the Township of South Glengarry  
6 Oak Street, Lancaster ON, K0C 1N0 
kcampeau@southglengarry.com 
 
We thank all applicants for applying, but only the selected candidates will be contacted. Personal Information and 
supporting material is collected and used in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. 
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